
3rd May 2019 

Welcome back!  We have had a great start to the new term with the children stepping back 

in time to the Stone Age and Iron Age periods.   

Our project launch day enabled the children to immerse themselves in our new history topic.  

They had the opportunity to build part of a round house, use hand carders to separate and 

weave wool, try on traditional Stone Age and Iron Age clothes, use two different types of 

grinding stone to make flour and hear some amazing facts about the Stone Age and Iron Age 

periods.  Here are some pictures to enjoy…   

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths, we are continuing with measure and perimeter.  In English, we are exploring the 

characters and setting from the text ‘Stone Age Boy’ and in science we are investigating 

rocks. 

For your information 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Fridays.     

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 


